Dear [Recipient's Name],

We are excited to introduce our new initiative aimed at promoting energy efficiency measures
within our community. With rising energy costs and the pressing need for sustainable practices,
we believe this program will greatly benefit both our environment and your wallet.

Energy Efficiency Measures Offered:

e Home energy audits to assess your current consumption.
o Subsidies for energy-efficient appliances.

o Free installation of insulation and weatherproofing solutions.
e Workshops on reducing energy use in everyday life.

By participating, you can not only reduce your energy bills but also contribute to a greener
planet. For more information on how to get started, please visit our website or contact us directly
at [Contact Information].

Thank you for considering this opportunity to enhance energy efficiency in your home!

Sincerely,

[Your Name]

[Your Position]
[Company/Organization Name]



